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SUBJECT:      2005 Standard Contract  
 
2005 Contract Year.  With the exception of the dates, there will not be any changes 
made to the 2005 contract.   
 
If you have any questions and/or comments, please send them to Tanya Woodyard at 
OPM, with a copy to your OPM contract representative.  You may email comments to 
Tanya.woodyard@opm.gov or send them by fax to (202) 606-0633.   
 
We look forward to working with you on your contract. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Frank D. Titus 
Assistant Director 
  For Insurance Services Programs 
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